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Across
1 He preached 

nonviolence, taking 
pity on the poor 
animals (6)

3 Putana wore them 
in her hair when she 
entered the house of 
Mother Yashoda (7)

8 Freedom from 
material 
consciousness (10)

10 We should chant on 
our beads this name 
of the Lord at least 
6,912 times every 
day (4)

11 Chaitanya 
Mahaprabhu 
traveled all over 
Vrndavana and 
pleased all living 
entities, _____ and 
nonmoving, with His 
glances (6)

14 Let me see those 
_____ have come 
here to fight, 
wishing to please the 
evil-minded son of 
Dhrtarastra (3)

15 The various feelings 
of happiness derived 
from discharging 
devotional service
(7)

17 He married the 
daughter of King 
Nagnajit (7)

18 He offered prayers 
to Lord Krishna 
after stealing the 
boys and calves (6)

20 Those _____ 
worship the 
demigods will take 
birth among the 
demigods (3)

22 This demon was 
killed in the 
Talavana forest (11)

23 I envy no _____,  nor 
am I partial to 
anyone (3)

24 _____ Hare Krishna 
and be happy (5)

27 He (Trnavarta) 
picked the child 
(Krishna) up on his 
shoulders and raised 
a great dust _____ 
all over Vrndavana
(5)

28 When Krishna was 
born He was 
wearing a helmet 
bedecked with this 
stone (8)

30 This brother of 
Gandhari was a 
gifted dice player (7)

Down
1 He killed the demon 

Balvala (8)
2 This is not a very 

good business--to 
_____ and take birth 
again. It is very 
troublesome (3)

4 This animal killed 
Prasena and took 
away the jewel (4)

5 No one is _____ to 
the Godhead, and no 
one is greater than 
Him (5)

6 Jagadananda 
Pandita took a 
cooking pot in his 
hand, intending to 
beat this Goswami
(8)

7 Lord Ramachandra 
prepared a royal 
road on the Indian 
Ocean with _____ 
that floated on the 
water (6)

9 Radharani took this 
insect to be a 
messenger from 
Krishna (9)

12 The demon who flies 
in the sky (9)

13 Ambika gave birth 
to this blind child
(12)

16 You may _____ the 
stick, but better art 
is to avoid this 
matter of force and 
induce them to obey 
out of loving spirit. 
That is success of 
disciplinary method
(4)

17 This demon 
requested Akrura to 
go immediately to 
Vrndavana and find 
the two boys named 
Krishna and 

Balarama (5)
19 This devotee went 

with Krishna to the 
house of Kubja (7)

21 After leaping across 
the ocean to Lanka 
this devotee found 
Sita (7)

25 Although Vasudeva 
had promised to 
hand over every 
child to Kamsa, this 
time he wanted to 
break his promise 
and _____ the child 
somewhere (4)

26 The soul can never 
be cut to pieces by 
any weapon, _____ 
burned by fire (3)

29 I am in everyone's  
heart _____ the 
Supersoul (2)


